
May 8, 2020 
(online event will be open for 24 hours) 

Thank you for your interest in attending the 

6th Annual  Advocacy Symposium. Given the current state of 

affairs related to the COVID-19, PEATC  and VDOE are 

pleased to be able to host the Advocacy Symposium virtually. 

If you need to register, please use the link below.  You will 

receive an email with a link to the online event no later than 

May 4, 2020.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

800-869-6782 or partners@peatc.org

https://2020advocacysympo
sium.eventbrite.com
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